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Summary of purpose and/or changes:

LB 310 would clarify that public power districts, public power and irrigation districts, and rural
power districts are exempt from the Nebraska Budget Act. The bill would change the auditing
standards for these districts from “generally accepted government auditing standards’, which are
currently required by the Auditor of Public Accounts, to “generally accepted auditing standards.”
Under LB 310, districts would not have to have approval from the Auditor of Public Accounts
regarding selection of a CPA firm to do the audit, nor would the Auditor be required to pay for
the cost of the audit and then bill the district for such cost.

Explanation of Amendments, if any:
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The amendment to LB 310, which becomes the hill, exempts power districts from the State
Budget Act, alows districts to select their own auditor, and allows districts to pay the audit firm
directly. The amendment also retains some provisions of the State Budget Act including: 1)
districts must have a proposed budget, 2) the budget must be available for inspection at the
district’s headquarters, and 3) a budget meeting must be held and notice of the meeting must be
given. In addition to giving notice of the budget meeting, notice will be given that a copy of the
proposed budget is available for inspection at the district’s headquarters. The amendment would
require that uniform budget forms be used. These forms would be prescribed by the Power
Review Board. The amendment provides that audits of power districts shall be conducted in
accordance with generally accepted government auditing standards.
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